
 

 
    

 
       

           

   
 

                    
 

                
                 

           
 

                 
   

 
             

 
  

 
 

    
    

    
    

       
 

          
 

         
       

     
 
 

Yazon, Edwin 

From: Yazon, Edwin 
Sent: November 21, 2022 9:56 AM 
To: Dave Howes 
Cc: Dey, Asit; Kneeshaw, Tyler; Mak, Jay; Bajwa, Mehak 
Subject: File 3440.20 - Authorization to Use Processing Cell 5 - Miller 

Good morning Dave, 

Thank you for the soil liner test results dated November 14, 2022 for the completion of processing cell 5 expansion. 

The test results indicate that Miller Environmental Corporation (Miller) achieves the requirements following clause 32 of 
Dangerous Goods Handling and Transportation Act Licence No. 58 HW S2 RRRR (licence). The branch authorizes Miller 
to use processing cell 5 following clause 35 of the licence. 

Please submit record drawing and construction report of processing cell 5 (east, north, and south components) by 
December 31, 2022. 

If you have any questions about this authorization, please contact me at Edwin.Yazon@gov.mb.ca. 

Sincerely, 

Edwin Yazon, P. Eng. 
Environmental Engineer, Environmental Approvals 
Environment, Climate and Parks 
Edwin.Yazon@gov.mb.ca / Cel: 431-335-2554 
1007 Century St., Winnipeg, MB R3H 0W4 

Facts are key in the fight against COVID-19, visit Manitoba.ca/covid-19 

To report an Environmental Emergency please call our 
24/7 Environmental Emergency Response Line (204) 944-4888 
Toll Free in Manitoba 1-855-944-4888 
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